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Summit County Children Services continues to serve Fathers  

 
  

AKRON, OH – May 2020 – Summit County Children Services (SCCS) is committed to the safety, permanency 

and well-being of all children served, in partnership with families and the community.  Our partnership with 

families certainly includes fathers whether in the home, non-residential, stepfather, father figure or adoptive.   

 

June is celebrated as Responsible Fatherhood Month, and SCCS will be offering virtual fatherhood classes 

during these unprecedented times.  Mr. Shawn Crable, SCCS's Fatherhood Practitioner, is currently conducting 

virtual individual sessions to fathers served by the agency, with plans to add virtual group sessions in the near 

future. Aside from working as SCCS's Fatherhood Practitioner, Mr. Crable is a coach, mentor, and a father of 

six. In his role with SCCS, he helps guide and encourage fathers to play a more active role in their children's 

lives. "My passion is working with fathers and I enjoy seeing the dads grow as a parent and as an individual 

during these sessions", said Crable.   

 

For more information about Summit County Children Services, please visit our website at summitkids.org.   

 

##### 

mailto:aream@summitkids.org

